Neither Silent...Nor Alone Hospice for the Deaf



Pictured are Nancy
Tracy and her son Sean,
who has been deaf since
the age of two. Nancy
has been an advocate of
hospice for the deaf for
many years.

"My son Sean, who has been deaf since the age of 2, said to me that if I didn't make this film no one would," said Nancy Tracy, RN and Community Relations Liaison for Serenity Hospice. "I think that hospice for the deaf is an important and somewhat overlooked issue today and I would love to share this film with you."

Serenity Hospice is excited to bring this innovative and important topic to your organization for free. The film is 15 minutes long and Nancy Tracy is then available to answer your questions and discuss the topic of hospice for the deaf. To schedule your organization's viewing, phone Nancy at 815-732-2499.



Free viewing of the film

Wed. March 7 1:30 p.m.

Post House Ballroom

100 W. 2nd St. Dixon